From: Shannon Bourne

To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)

Subject: Updating Shanti Project Board Meetings to Virtual Date: Tuesday, September 8, 2020 1:17:48 PM

Attachments: Outlook-qxvz3m2z.png

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

## Hello,

I wasn't sure if I sent you and update already but wanted to send the instructions for accessing our board meetings as they're all now virtual and will be for at least the remainder of the year:

September 8, 2020 (virtual) October 20, 2020 (virtual) December 8, 2020 (virtual)

If you would like to join the meeting, please email secretary@shantiboard.com at least 24 hours before the meeting. Please note that certain parts of each meeting will be closed to the public.

Please let me know if you need anything else!

Thank you!

## **Shannon Bourne**

Director of Operations Shanti Project | Administration Pronouns: She/Her

-----

Ph: 415.674.4713

3170 23rd Street, San Francisco, CA 94110

www.shanti.org

